
GCSD9 Cancels Special Board Meetings
February 16 2022 10:30 AM

 

GRANITE CITY – Granite City Community Unit School District #9 has canceled its 
Special Meetings of the Board of Education on Thursday, Feb. 17, and Friday, Feb. 18.

The next scheduled GCSD9 Board Meeting is set for Tuesday, Feb. 22 at 6 p.m. at the 
James J. Greenwald Administration Building.

The meeting will be streamed live on the GCSD9 Facebook page: facebook.com
/GCSD9.net.

For more information about Granite City School District #9, visit .www.gcsd9.net
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